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Memo

To:
Joseph A. Curtatone, Mayor

From:
Paulette Renault-Caragianes

CC:
Janice Delory, Nancy Aylward, Administrative Aide, 

Date:
October 21, 2013
Re:
Tuberculosis Prevention and Control Grant
The City of Somerville Health Department has been awarded a grant for Tuberculosis Prevention and Control.  This is a multi-year grant award and for FY2014 we have been awarded a total of $4,632.79.  Future awards will be determined based on the number of Directly Observed Therapy Visits by the Public Health Nurses at the end of each fiscal year.  The total award is in the amount of $4,632.79 has been received from Cambridge Health Alliance fiscal agent for Mass Dept of Public Health for this award.  Funding is also contingent on MADPH and Commonwealth of Massachusetts budget priorities.
The funds will be used to purchase medical supplies, translations, printing, incentives to patients and taxi vouchers to transport patients to physician appointments.  The funds will also be used for trainings to support the Public Health Nurse’s Tuberculosis visits.

We respectfully request that you accept this grant on behalf of the Health Department.  We are specifically requesting that the Board of Alderman approve the receipt of the $4,632.79.
Thank you for your support.

Paulette
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